From: Kris Lantz via iFOIA.org <Kelantz.141897 @mail.ifoia.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 11:35 PM

To: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Records Request

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Reply ABOVE THIS LINE

Dear Records Officer:

Attached is a formal request for public records. Please feel free to contact me at
Klantz@orourkemediagroup.com or at (510)303-4714 with any questions.

Thank you for your assistance.
Sincerely,

Kris Lantz

This message was sent via iFOIA.org.
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Kris Lantz

Reporter, St. Albans Messenger
St. Albans Messenger

281 North Main St.

St. Albans, VT 05478
5103034714

Records Officer
Office of the Attorney General

ago.info@vermont.gov

May 19, 2021
RE: RECORDS REQUEST
Dear Records Officer:

This is a request under the Vermont Public Records Act. Pursuant to that law, | request access to and copies
of Any and all documents related to investigatable violations, as well as any and all documents related to
wrongful death allegations, as well as any and all documents related to elder abuse at Suncrest Healthcare,
Franklin County Rehab Center, Holiday House Residential Care, Villa Rehab Center and Suncrest Transport,
LLC that took place between January 1st of 1981 and May 18, 2021. . Thank you for your consideration of
this request.

In order to help to determine my status to assess fees, you should know that | am a reporter with the St.
Albans Messenger and this request is made as part of news gathering and not for a commercial use. | request
a waiver of all fees for this request. Disclosure of the requested information to me is in the public interest
because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of operations or activities and is not
primarily in my commercial interest.

If my request is denied in whole or part, please justify all withholdings by reference to specific exemptions.

If you have questions regarding this request, please feel free to contact me. I look forward to your response
within two business days of receipt of this request or sooner where practicable.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Kris Lantz
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